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2. States Members of the United Nations or any of
the Specialized Agencies or of the International
Atomic Energy Agency or Parties to the Statute of
the International Court of Justice may become
Parties to this Convention by:

(a) signature without reservation as to
ratification, acceptance or approval;

(b) signature subject to ratification,
acceptance or approvai foiiowed by
ratification, acceptance or approval;

or

(c) accession.

ARTICLE XIV

1. Ratification, acceptance, approvai, or
accession shall be effected by the deposit of a
formai instrument to that effect with the
Secretary-General of the Organi.zation.

2. Any instrument of ratification, acceptance,
approvai or accession deposited after the entry
into force of an amendment to the present
Convention with respect to ail existing Contracting
States, or after the completion of ail measures
required for the entry into force of the amendment
with respect to those Contracting States shahl be
deemed to apply to the Convention as- modified by
the amendment.

ARTICLE XV

1. The present Convention shall enter into force
on the ninetieth day following the date on which
Governments of eight States including five States
each with not less than 1,OOOOOO grosa tons of


